Customs and Immigration Union
Syndicat des Douanes et de I'lmmigration

April 20, 2020 BY EMAIL: bsauve @npf-fpn.com

Brian Sauvé
President
National Police Federation

Dear Brother Sauvé,

It is with deep sadness that we learned of the tragic events in Colchester
County and of the passing of Constable Heidi Stevenson. The loss of an
Officer is always difficult and in this case all the more painful given the
senselessness of the act perpetrated against Sister Stevenson.

Please know that the Customs and Immigration Union shares in your grief.

On behalf of our National Board of Directors and CIU fellow law enforcement
officers, | offer my deepest condolences to Constable Stevenson’s family,
friends and colleagues. Our thoughts are with you and the members of the
National Police Federation at this very difficult time.

In Solidarity,
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Jean-Pierre Fortin

National President
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